
-20— 

The above recommendation, if accepted, raiaes some 

further considerations. Firat, how Should the two publications 

be coMbined? A:direct coMbination„ with both diplomatic and 

consular listings together, would be the most efficient. 

However, such a coMbination would not be entirelj satisfactory 

as there are in effect two groups of users as outlined pre-

viously. It is therefore proposed that the new publication be 

divided into two sections; the first containing "diplomatic" - 

 information and the second listing "consularm information. 

In this regard, it is further proposed that there be no 

duplication of listings in the two sections. 

The second consideration is that of the shape of 

the publication and as there is no internationally accepted 

convention there are no restrictions other than that it be 

in good taste and convenient.. The generally accepted 

means of making such a listing bilingual is to arrange the 

information as follows: 

First Secretary 	Georges M. Schmid 	Premier Secrétaire 
2043 Cabot Ave. 

Even though the "copy" can be reduced photographically, such 

reduction is limited to 35% which means that the width of 

the page should be at least 7 3/4" in order that the print 

be easily readable. The nearest standard size paper (as 

recommended by T.B. 667239) is 5 Vle by 7 3/4". This means 

that the book would be wider than it is high and that it 
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